
 

Willow Tree Primary School  

Newsletter 13th January 2023  

Tel: 01423 883551 
Email: admin@willowtree.nsat.org.uk 
Website: www.willowtreeprimary.co.uk 

If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact 

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 

 

  
 
 
 

 
Thursday 9th February - Break Up 
Friday 10th February - INSET Day 
Monday 20th February - Re-Open 

Friday 31st March - Break up (1 hour earlier) 
Monday 17th April - Re-Open 

Monday 1st May - May Day Bank Holiday 
Monday 8th May - Coronation Bank Holiday 

Tuesday 9th May - Y6 SATs week 
Friday 26th May - Break Up 
Monday 5th June - Re-Open 

Monday 5th June - Parents Evenings 
Thursday 8th June - Parents Evenings 

Monday 26th June - INSET Day 
Tuesday18th July - Y6 Production 6pm 

Wednesday 19th July - Sports Day 
Friday 21st July - Break Up (1 hour earlier) 

 

 
Starting Nursery 2023 

If you would like your child to start Little Oaks at Easter, Summer or 

September this year, please ensure you put their name on our waiting 

list as soon as possible.  Email nursery@willowtree.nsat.org.uk or call 

01423 883551. 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact  

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Winter Warmer Meal 

Thursday 19th January  

If your child doesn’t usually have school meals, why not sign them up 

for our Winter Warmer Taster Day.   

You can sign up using the following link:  

https://forms.office.com/r/HmCfQuNxLB 

 

*If your child normally has school dinners you DO NOT need to order*  

 

 

 

 

PE Hoodies 

A reminder that PE hoodies are not part of the school uniform and 

are not to be worn in the classroom.   

 

They are to be worn for PE, outside and at playtime.   

Scooters and Bikes 

Children are not permitted to ride scooters and bikes in the playgrounds 

or on the drive.   

This is for the safety of all our children, parents and carers and we     

appreciate your co-operation in ensuring your children walk with their 

bikes/scooters whilst on the school grounds. 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact  

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 Birthday Sweets 

Please do not send sweets or treats in to school to be handed out in class on your 

child’s birthday.  Some children have allergies and dietary requirements which 

prevent us from being able to  do this. 

A lovely alternative is to order a book from the list below to donate to the class, 

which the teacher can read out and which will have your child’s name in the 

bookplate. 

Please do consider this as a gift option - the look on the teachers' and children's 

faces when they receive a sparkling new book is wonderful!  

Click on the link below for details: 

https://www.littleriponbookshop.co.uk/willow 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Young Carers 

 

If your child is a Young Carer, please let school know.  No further details are required, 

but school needs this information for the termly census. 

All information is treated in the strictest confidence.   

 

Please email admin@willowtree.nsat.org.uk 

 

 

https://www.littleriponbookshop.co.uk/willow


If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact  

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

  

Champions of the Week 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash Drin Cherry Otis Hawthorn Louie 

Chestnut Steve Cedar Christeena Larch Olivia 

Lime Thomas Maple Mia Silver Birch Alyssa 

Spruce Tiago Rowan Erin Walnut Ben 

Hornbeam Antonia Sycamore Aria Acer Imogen 

Holly Jacob Elm Rio     



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact  

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 

Special Mention  

Harvey in Maple was very proud to attend his 

Grandma’s graduation last week.  It was held in 

Durham Cathedral and he got dressed up for 

the occasion. 

Attending the ceremony has inspired Harvey to 

study for a science degree when he is older! 

Celebrating Achievements 

Don’t forget to tell us about any achievements or exciting things that 

your children take part in out of school.  These could be anything 

from sporting events, fundraising activities, community involvement, 

a special trip or anything that makes your child proud! 

 

Email victoria.cox@willowtree.nsat.org.uk with details and include a 

photo if you’d like! 



If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact  

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 Speech and Language Advice 

Appointment Only 

An opportunity for parents to come along with their child 

and speak to our Speech and Language Therapist and 

Speech and Language Therapy Assistant about their 

child’s speech, language and communication. 

 

Where: Harrogate Bilton Children and Family Hub, Wood-

field Road, Harrogate HG1 4HZ  

When: Tuesday 31st January 9:30 am—11:30 am 

 

If you would like to attend please email us and we will offer you an 

appointment slot.  

Jo Collett (SLCN Specialist) ~ Jo.Collett@northyorks.gov.uk   

 

mailto:Jo.Collett@northyorks.gov.uk


If you have any safeguarding concerns about a child that attends Willow Tree, please contact  

Helen Davey (Headteacher), James Hughes (Deputy Head) or Karen Daggett (Deputy Head) 

 


